HERTFORDSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL

Headteacher:David Pearce



The Valley School

Broadhall Way Stevenage Herts SG2 9BN Tel: 01438 747274

admin@thevalley.herts.sch.uk

16th January 2023

Head Lice

Dear Parents/Carers,

Unfortunately we have been contacted by a parent who has found that their child has come home from school with head lice.

Please can I ask that you check your young person this evening and tackle the issue if you find they are suffering in a similar way.

Attached is the 'Bug-Busting' link for you to follow - https://www.chc.org/for-schools/

Bug-busting kits are free if a child is 'diagnosed' as having head lice by a pharmacist, nurse or doctor.

We have also attached a leaflet to provide guidance on what to look for.

Thank you for your support with this.

Yours sincerely

David Pearce Headteacher The Valley School







